FRASER POWER SQUADRON

The last executive meeting was held on February 8th, 1968 at the home of R. Dodds with 8 members present.

It was noted that the next District meeting would be held on February 19, 1968 in Vancouver and at that time the National Commander would be Present.

Art Watts gave an account on his piloting class and said that all except one, were ready to write the exam on the first Tuesday in March.

The next general meeting was scheduled to take place February 21st, at the Richmond Rod and Gun Club. Mev Smith to have some films.

The Richmond Rendezvous was now booked for our graduation night, April 26th. Moved by R. Dodds and seconded by W. Couch that grad tickets be put on sale soon for \$4.50 each and \$9.00 per couple.

Father John would receive special invitation to give our Squadron blessing.

Moved by Al Curran and Seconded by Mev Smith that a resolution of motion to raise squadron dues would. be presented at the next meeting.

Al Curran on safety related about the River Control (re driftwood) that all damages to any member's boats be tabulated (cost) and reported to L. Durrant who in turn will pass info to L. Curran.

Meeting adjourned at 2250 hours.